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The Depot Garden matured and was well-tended by our enthusiastic members in 
2019. We have such hardworking and experienced volunteers. Thank you!  
 
Some of the pollinator and native plants in the garden have flourished, and others 
were evaluated and replaced. We added some bright annuals for color and re-
planted our center urn several times to reflect the changing seasons. At the end of 
2019, we evaluated the need for some longer term tweaking and planning, which 
was started in early 2020 and will continue. Tree trimming was done in the winter. 
 
With the advent of the coronavirus in early 2020, the scheduling of volunteers 
working in the garden needed to be revised for social distancing. Nancy Guldberg 
has managed this ably this spring, and our work in the garden will continue to be 
flexible and evolve during the summer of 2020 to reflect community health 
requirements and the major construction on Lake Street, which affects access to the 
garden.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Alison Humphrey and Mary Morrison 


